
Holiday Decor Policy 

Dear Tenants, 

As the holiday season approaches, we would like to remind you of our Holiday Decor Policy to 

ensure a festive yet safe environment for everyone. 

Guidelines for Holiday Decorations: 

• All decorations must be non-flammable and in good condition. 

• Decorations should not obstruct exit pathways or fire alarms. 

• Outside decorations must be approved by management. 

• Keep all decorations respectful and considerate of others. 

• Remove all holiday decorations by January 15th. 

Thank you for your cooperation, and we wish you a wonderful holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Management Team] 


